
Remote Learning Timetable 

Please see below your lessons for today. It is up to you which order you do your 

lessons, however, there will be times where we will be meeting online, using Zoom. 

It is important that you check your emails for any Zoom links. If you are struggling, 

please do not worry, you will have the chance to chat with your class teacher at the 

catch-up sessions. Move onto something else and you will always be able to go back 

to it. 

 

Tuesday 26th January 2021 

Spelling (30 minutes) LO: I am learning to use a strategy to practise my 

spellings. 
 

In today’s session, you will be practising the spellings you 
learned last session using the table as a template.  
 
You will attempt to spell the words 4 times without looking. 
You may want to use ‘Say, Look, Cover, Write, Check’ if this 

strategy works for you.  
 
The resource can be found in today’s folder on the school 
website.  
 

Maths (1 hour) LO: I am learning to subtract using formal written 
method. 

 
In today’s session, you will learn to subtract a 3-digit 

number from a 3-digit number. 
 
You can find the worksheet you will need at the end of this 

lesson in today’s folder.  
 
You will need to click the link below and then select the 2nd 
video labelled ‘Subtract a 3-digit number from a 3-digit 

number - no exchange’ to start your learning: 
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/week-6-

number-addition-subtraction/ 

Reading (45 minutes) LO: I am learning to skim and scan a text for 
information. 

 

Using the words you found yesterday in the wordsearch, can 
you find the words in the text and write out the sentences 

they are in using your best handwriting. 

English (1 hour) LO: I am learning to write in the style of Julia 

Donaldson. 

 
Today, you will write the next stanza of your animal. Look at 

the examples as well as my model to have a go. Remember 
the last words in the second and last line need to rhyme. 

Computing (1 hour) LO: I am learning to keep myself and others safe 

online. 
 

Today you will be learning to keep yourself and others safe 
online. You will need to work through the e-safety 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/week-6-number-addition-subtraction/
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/week-6-number-addition-subtraction/


PowerPoint, which can be found in today’ folder on the 

website, along with all of the resources you will need for this 
session. 
During the PowerPoint you will be asked to think about or 

write responses to certain questions. You will also be asked 
to create some animations for lock it, block it, show it, tell it 

on the animate anything app. If you are unable to use this 
app you can write a short paragraph on the images you 

have been given. 
 

 


